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Commonwealth Edison -pany 
Dresden Generating Sta-
6500 North Dresden Road 
Morri~, IL 60450 
Tel 815-942-2920 

ComEd 

September 26, 1996 

JSPL TR #96-0173 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Subject: 

Reference: 

.'. 

Dresden Nuclear Power Stations Units 2 and 3 
Notification of Implementation of Technical Specification Amendments 
150 and 145 for Combined Surveillance Intervals for Any Three · 
Consecutive Intervals and Removing Instrument Locations from Post 
Accident Monitoring Instrumentation Locations 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

(a) 

(b) 

.( c) 

RM. Pulsifer (USNRC) to D.L. Farrar (ComEd) SER dated 
June 28, 1996. 
J. F. Stang (USNRC) to D. L. Farrar (ComEd) SER dated 
February 16, 1996. 
J. F. Stang (USNRC) to D. L. Farrar (ComEd) SER dated 
November 20, 1996. 

In reference (a) the NRC Staff provided final approval of the Technical Specification 
Upgrade Program (TSUP) for Dresden Station. 

r. . . 

Within those amendments, the NRC Staff approved the change in the requirements which 
limited combined surveillance test intervals to less than 3.25 times the specified interval for 
any 3 consecutive performances. As described in reference (b ), this change is consistent 
with those described inthe NRC Generic Letter (GL) 89-14. 

ComEd is implementing section 4.0.B to eliminate the requirement to continue to track 
surveillances to assure their performance within the 3 .25 surveillance interval. This 
implementation will result in deletion of existing specification 1.0, item CC., Surveillance 
Interval, as well as addition of section 4. 0 .B. 
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ComEd is also implementing the removal of the instrument readout locations from Table 
3.2.6, Post Accident Monitoring Instrument Requirements. This implementation is being 
performed to permit the deletion of an internal Technical Specification guidance 
document. The change was specifically reviewed and approved by the NRC Staff as 
documented in section 3.6.1 of reference (c). 

Please direct any questions to F. Spangenberg, Regulatory Assurance Manager, (815) 
942-2920, extension 3800. Pages showing implementation of these changes are attached. 

Sincerely, 

~· l2p.;J 
Site Vice President 
Dresden Station 

Attachments 

. cc: . A. W. Beach, Regional Administrator, Region III 
NRC Resident Inspector's Office 
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety 
J. Stang, Dresden Project Manager 


